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Elizabeth Goldin, Esq.
Wiley Rein LLP

1776 K Street, NW
Washington DC 20000

Re: KIMLY (FMD), Bountifal, UT (Fac, 1D #6543)
KAAZ-FM, Spanish Fork, UT (Fac, 1D # 63530)
KNRS(AM), Sait Lake City, UT (Fac. 1D # 63818)
KNRS-EM, Centerville, UT (Fac. 1D # £9555)
KODJ(FEM), Salt Lake City, UT (Fac. 1D # 49816)
KZHT(EM), Salt Lake City, UT (Fac, 1D # 63820)

Dear Ms, Goldin;

We have completed our review of the response of Citicasters Licenses, Inc., licensee of the
above-noted stations, to the June 26, 2013, random audit letter sent to it in accordance with the
provisions of 47 CER. § 73,2080(£)(4) of the Comumission’s Equal Employment Opportunity
(EEQ) rules. As aresull of our review, we find that no further action is required. In accordance
with Section 73.3526(e)(10) of the Commission’s rules for commercial stations ot Seciion
73.3527(e)({ 1) for noncommercial stations, the licensee must place copies of this letier, our June
26 audit letter, and its audit response in the public inspection file of each statdon. "The licensee
st maintain these materials in the files until the next grant of the renewal application, by final
order, of the license for Lhe station to which the file pertains,

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, you may call the BEO statf at
(202) 418-1450. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

o (.

[ewis C. Pulley
Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau




